
 
 

Friday 6th June 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

Year 5 WW2 Exit Point Exhibition  
 

 
Year 5 would like to invite you to come and visit our World War 2 Exit Point Exhibition on 
Thursday 17th July 2025 at 2.30pm in the school hall.  
 
The children are very excited to share their recent WW2 topic knowledge and learning through 
colourful and exciting displays with an opportunity to join them in a WW2 dance demonstration! 
 
Children are invited to come dressed for the day as a WW2 character should they wish to do 
so. Suggested dress up ideas are: evacuees, soldiers, RAF, political characters, land girls, 
1940’s woman/ man.  

 
 
At the end of the event, children will be taken back to class by their class teacher where they 
will be dismissed as usual at the end of the day. 
 
We very much hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Upper Junior Team 


